
 

 

 

Information Sheet                                                                                          September 18, 2017  
Ref: Purple Heart City Signs IAW ADOT Standards 

Following is direct information from Chapter 572’s experiences with obtaining Purple Heart City 
Signs for the Cities of Sierra Vista, Benson and Hauchuca City, AZ. 

Signage was procured from Zumar Industries, Glendale, AZ (reference order # 0022810).  
Zuma Industries can be contacted at (602) 252-7446 or info@zumar.com. 

• Signs as produced to ADOT standards of 24” x 36” 
• Made of high grade aluminum with ‘traffic reflective’ coating 
• 2015 costs per sign $72.00 (adjust for probable inflation) 
• Both the Cities of Sierra Vista and Benson covered the costs of all signage, the City of 

Huachuca City required the Chapter to assist with 40% of costs 
• The sign posts must meet the standards of the municipality, county or state highway of 

the location of the sign.  These standards mostly adhere to ADOT standards, but not 
always - research should be done to avoid any violations. 

• Sign posts have been obtained through the City Maintenance Departments  
• ADOT states that the signs must be positioned a minimum of 4’ from the shoulder of the 

road surface and where possible preferably 6’, again this may vary depending on local 
standards 

 

If there are any questions, please contact me directly via the information below. 

Yours in Patriotism, 

James E. (Eddie) Weathers                                                                                                                                 
Commander                                                                                                                                                    
Carrol M. Fyffe Memorial Chapter                                                                                          
MOPH 572                                                                                                                                   
(520) 456-4645                                                                                     
commander@moph572.org 

 

The mission of the Military Order of the Purple Heart is to foster an environment of goodwill and camaraderie among 
combat wounded veterans, promote patriotism, support necessary legislative initiatives, and most importantly, 
provide service to all veterans and their families. EIN 86-0933310 
 
The Military Order of the Purple Heart is a not-for-profit organization under section 501 (c) (19) of the IRS code. 
Donations are tax deductible to the maximum extent allowed by law. 
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